

SW Scholls Ferry Road Fanno Creek Bridge Replacement



Open House #1 Summary

Washington County held their first neighborhood open house for the Scholls Ferry Road at Fanno Creek bridge replacement project on Wednesday, September 21, 2011 from 5 to 7pm at McKay Elementary School. To inform the public of the event, Washington County sent out approximately 3,400 flyers to the surrounding neighborhoods, which included areas of CPO 3, sent a Press Release to its standard list of local and regional newspapers and radio stations and posted the flyer on the web site specifically for the project.

The purpose of this first open house was to introduce the proposed project design to members of the public and to solicit feedback from attendees. An open house format was used at the meeting, allowing members of the public to discuss the corridor and project issues with members of the Project Management Team (PMT). Approximately 21 people attended the open house. Attendees were encouraged to meet the members of the PMT and to record their comments on a comment form and/or on sticky notes on the display boards.

The following exhibits were on display at the meeting:

- How you can stay involved and informed
- Project requirements
- Project schedule
- Proposed Three-lane cross section Bridge
- Existing cross section Bridge
- Proposed Three-lane cross section Road
- Existing cross section Road
- Existing Bridge Photos
- Staging Plan
- Existing and proposed stats
- Neighborhood Aerial Base Map
- Post your ideas here

Handouts:

- Comment Forms
- Acquiring Land for Highways and Other Public Projects

We want to thank everyone that came out to the open house. Please continue to check back with us at our web site for all updates on this project.